
 

 Proposed Changes to B-Line Service  

WORKSHOPS  
CHICO  

Monday, May 10 4:00-6:00 p.m.  
City of Chico Council Chambers, Conf 

Room 1   421 Main Street, Chico  

GRIDLEY  
Tuesday, May 11 2:00-4:00 p.m.  

Gridley City Hall Council Chambers 
685 Kentucky Street, Gridley  

CHICO  
Tuesday, May 11 6:00-8:00 p.m.  

CSU Bell Memorial Union, Room 303 
400 West First Street, Chico  

OROVILLE  
Wednesday, May 12 1:00-3:00 p.m.  
Oroville Public Library 1820 Mitchell 

Avenue, Oroville  

PARADISE  
Wednesday, May 12 5:00-7:00 p.m.  
Paradise Public Library 5922 Clark 

Road, Paradise  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

During the 
workshops, 
the 
consultants 
will provide a 
detailed 
explanation of 
the B-Line 
service changes which are proposed 
under the recommended plan.  

This plan is simply a reallocation of 
current resources – it neither increases, 
nor decreases the overall B-Line budget. 
The plan is designed to make B-Line 
service more convenient and more 
efficient.  

If you would like to preview and comment 
on the proposed changes, please attend 
one of the scheduled workshops or visit 
www.bcag.org/transit after May 3.  

For more information contact:  
(530) 879-2468 • www.bcag.org/transit  

 


